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Watts Remy

From: Arielle Olson <ariellenolson@me.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 4, 2019 7:03 AM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Protecting water supplies

Please put your constituents' health above the timber industries’ desire to use dangerous 
chemicals in forest watersheds.  
Think how you would you feel if you had to drink contaminated water yourself, or had to give it to 
a child or a grandchild.  
Please vote for : 
 SB 926 (https://olis.leg.state.or.us/liz/2019R1/Measures/Overview/SB926) and 
(https://olis.leg.state.or.us/liz/2019R1/Measures/Overview/SB931  
 I hope I have named the bills properly, the ones that would protect our forest watersheds.  
Thank you very much, 
Arielle Olson 
P.O. 412 
2020 Maxwell Mountain Road 
Oceanside, Oregon 97134 
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